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Dear Maria,

Good evening and good wishes.

This is Tony Farrell writing from Ireland.

The purpose for writing to you is two-fold, and as follows:

1. To alert you to the existence of JAH's Hillsborough Ripple Effect film, which
is highly recommended for your viewing;

The Hillsborough Ripple Effect Film
link: https://jforjustice.net/thre.html

2. To alert you to an article entitled "The Persistent Widow", which may be of
interest, for a variety of reasons, one of which could be the important
commentary related to the legislation which you are currently sponsoring called
"The Hillsborough Law", or more formally termed The Public (Accountability)
Bill.

The Persistent Widow
http://jahtalk.thefarrellreport.net/the-persistent-widow/

In your genuine and heartfelt efforts to help the families of the 96, I
recommend that you read and study the above article, in its entirety. Going down
the "Hillsborough Law" route, will be the road to ruin, for this once great
nation of ours, and the above article will spell out precisely why.

P.S. I think we may have possibly met before. That may have been outside
Westminster on the evening of 17th October 2011 after the Hillsborough debate in
the House of Commons. I was the one who confronted Andy Burnham, about Justice
for the 56, after witnessing one of his many fine performances for the 96. You
were walking beside him at the time. By Justice for 56, by the way, I am of
course not mistakenly referring to Hillsborough, but I am instead deliberately
referring to the 7/7 London Bombings of 7th July 2005. Labour's role under Tony
Blair in those false-flag atrocities, was every bit as wretched, as The Tory
Cabinet's role was, under Margaret Thatcher, regarding Hillsborough. Both
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atrocities were pre-planned by our political leaders in police-state UK. Both
continue to be covered up by so-called British Parliamentarians, masquerading as
do-gooders. Your Hillsborough Law legislation, well-meaning as it might appear
to some,
is cruel and in effect a red-herring, and will be a disaster for the well-being
of the Justice for 96 campaign and the nation, and with respect, you need to
appreciate why before 12th May.

P.P.S. Besides JAH, who is the Hillsborough Ripple Effect Film-maker, and who is
referred to in the last verse of The Parable of The Persistent Widow, two
prominent members of the Hillsborough Justice Campaign are being copied-in to
this email.

We would welcome contact from you on any of the issues raised in the film or in
the article.

Best wishes

Tony Farrell
Former Principal Intelligence Analyst (South Yorkshire Police)


